
Hello and welcome to Term 5!

We hope you had a wonderful Easter and didn't eat too 

much chocolate!

We have lots of topics to explore this term in all of our 

subjects.

Remember, if you have any concerns or problems, please 

speak to your class teacher in the first instance.

In Maths we are going to be exploring fractions and 

time.

In English we will be focusing on 'Fantastic Mr Fox' by 

Roald Dahl with outcomes such as setting descriptions, 

character descriptions and newspapers.

In our afternoon subjects we will be exploring Flowers 

and Georgia O'Keeffe in Art, wheels and axels in DT, 

Neil Armstrong and the Moon Landing in History, 

Australia in Geography, plants and animals in Science, 

Animals and travel in Music and Places of worship in 

RE.

Tuesday 25th April- Open Classroom

Monday 1st May – Bank Holiday

Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday

Tuesday 2nd May – Thursday 25th May – KS1 SATs

Homework will go home on a 

Friday and must be returned 

on a Wednesday.

Little Wandle books will go 

home on a Friday and must 

be returned Monday.

Indoor PE is on a Wednesday, 

and Outdoor PE is on 

Thursday.

When using your child’s 

contact book, please record 

any reading that is done at 

home and also any key 

messages.

Please continue to use 

Spelling Shed, TT 

Rockstars and Numbots 

to help your child with 

their learning.

NOTES FROM YOUR TEACHERS REMINDERS

WHAT ARE WE LEARNING?

UPCOMING EVENTS

AT HOME
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